REPORT
2001 OCTOBER 01

CITY OF BURNABY
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF COUNCIL

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR
AND COUNCILLORS

#45/01 The Toy Bank Foundation

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT a grant in the amount of $500 be awarded to the Toy Bank Foundation for
2001.

REPORT

An application was received from the Toy Bank Foundation requesting a grant to assist
with the cost of providing toys, clothing, furniture, birthday gifts and school supplies for
low income families.

Request: Unspecified CPA: 2000 - $500
1999 - NIl
1998 - NIl

The Executive Committee of Council recommends that a grant in the amount of $500
be awarded to the Toy Bank Foundation for 2001.

#46/01 Burnaby Girls “Jazz” Soccer Team

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT a grant in the amount of $1,500 ($125 x 12 players) be awarded to Burnaby
Girls “Jazz” Soccer Team to assist with travel expenses to the National Soccer
Championship to be held in Montreal from 2001 October 1 - 8.

cc: -CITY MANAGER
-DIRECTOR FINANCE
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-2.

REPORT

An application was received from Burnaby Girls “Jazz” Soccer Team requesting a grant to
assist with travel expenses to the National Championship in Montreal later this year. The
team won the Under 14 Provincial Cup Championship and earned the right to represent
British Columbia at the National Championship.

Request: Unspecified CPA: 2000 - No application

1999 - No application
1998 - No application

The Executive Committee of Council recommends that a grant in the amount of $1,500
($125 per player that resides in Burnaby) be awarded to the Burnaby Girls “Jazz” Soccer
Team.

#47101 2001 Salmon Paddle Leadership Program

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT a grant in the amount of $500 be awarded to the Rivershed Society of B.C.
for the 2001 Salmon Paddle Leadership Program.

REPORT

An application was received from the Rivershed Society of B.C. requesting assistance with
the cost of the 2001 Salmon Paddle Leadership Program to be held on 2001 September
30. This event features student and community leaders paddling the Lower Fraser River
in a flotilla of 35 ft. Northwest canoes. The “Paddle”, as part of British Columbia’s “Healthy
Riversheds Strategy” calls attention to water pollution, habitat loss, over consumption and
our dependence on the Fraser/Burrard ecosystem.

Request: $500 CPA: 2000 - $500
1999 - $500

1998 - $2,400 from Env. & Waste

Mgmt Cttee for B.C.

Rivers Day Events
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The Executive Committee of Council recommends that a grant in the amount of $500 be
awarded to the Rivershed Society of B.C. for the 2001 Salmon Paddle Leadership

Program.

Respectfully submitted,

Councillor N.M. Volkow,
Chair

Councillor D.R. Corrigan,
Member

Councillor C. Redman,
Member
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